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I am writing in opposition to this proposed Bill. It will place private property owners 

with no lawful solution to real property damage. There is no financial impact 

statement, and only a vague reference to damage being addressed by federal or 

state employees, and considering the budget situation of both entities, relief is more 

likely to be unavailable than available. 

The state of Oregon has a lot of issues, regulated trapping is not one of them. The 

best, most accurate data for fur bearers comes from the required harvest reports 

each trapper turns in at the end of the season. 

This Bill is about doing something, even if it is wrong, and letting people down the 

road deal with the consequences. 

 

Thank You , Brandy S.James 


